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Thomas Whitham Sixth Form
Burnley Campus
Barden Lane
Burnley

BB10 1TD



Dear Ms Grant

The governing body of Thomas Whitham School held an Extraordinary meeting on 6th June to consider the resignation of the Principal. At the meeting the governing also looked at the financial position of the school and projected numbers for 2019/2020. Having considered these factors the Governors unanimously passed the following proposal.

“ this governing body, mindful of our financial predicament and projected numbers for 2019/2020, requests the Local Authority consult on the viability of Thomas Whitham Sixth Form”.

Having consulted with a Senior Advisor I am now forwarding to you our request.

Yours sincerely



Chair of Governors
